
BOWLS, BOWLS and more BOWLS 
    Hello from Jackson County. We are in forward motion for our Empty Bowls event. We are 
scheduled for early Sept. I will let you know the date when it is set. Hopefully we can have our 
community dinner again! That is our first choice and what we are working towards. If Covid gets a 
hold of us again we will do what we did the last two years. Bowls are auctioned off on line and hand 
delivered with cookies by  our Mayor and other city officials and Peace House volunteers.  
    We need more bowls from our talented group! Jackson Co. is trying a raffle this year to hopefully 
promote interest and to try and let you know your contributions are valuable. Remember  for every 
bowl you donate, your name will go in the raffle jar. At the event Elizabeth from Peace House will 
pick the recipient and I will notify you and arrange for your $50 gift certificate to the ceramics supply 
place of your choice. 
  Please contact Polly at ancestralmud@gmail.com for contributions. 
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